
RE: DNS 25-017: SOL DUC HATCHERY MODIFICATIONS - Clallam County 
(DAHP 2025-01-00518) 
 Jun. 03 
Stone, Jessica (DAHP) jessica.stone@dahp.wa.gov 
To: Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife SolDucModifications@PublicInput.com 
 
Dear Lisa Wood, 

Thank you for contacting the DAHP regarding the above-referenced project. We 
concur with the proposed plan of a cultural resources survey of the project area as 
outlined in the SEPA checklist that was received on May 22, 2025 and look forward 
to receiving the results of the survey. 
 
The survey report should be uploaded directly into the DAHP Online WISAARD 
system to expedite DAHP review. Please ensure that the DAHP Project Number 
(a.k.a. Project Tracking Code; listed in subject line) is shared with any cultural 
resource consultants and is attached to any communications or submitted reports. 

Thank you, and please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns, 

 
Jessica 
Jessica Stone, Ph.D (she/her) 

Assistant State Archaeologist 

Email: 
jessica.stone@dahp.wa.gov| 
www.dahp.wa.gov   

Cell: (360) 890-2633 | Main Office: (360) 586-3065 

Hours: 7:30–4:00 
PST Monday–Friday 

Physical Address: 1110 S. Capitol Way, Suite 30, Olympia, WA 98501 

Mailing Address: PO Box 48343, Olympia, WA 98504-8343 
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